
 

Report on  

visit to Garden City Jeevitha Anathashrama 

 

Date: 07-03-2022  

Place: Garden City Jeevitha Anathashrama (Jeevitha Ashrama )  

Conducted by: Leo Club Elite Horizonites and Department of Commerce 

Time: 2:30-4:30 PM  

 

The objective of the Program: 

1. To sensitize the students about social issues and make them aware of the dire 

situations such as hunger, necessities etc. 

2. To inculcate the community serving mindset and prepare the students to be 

compassionate and orient them to be part of social welfare. 

 

 Leo Club - Elite Horizonites and Department of Commerce organised a visit to an 

orphanage on 7th March 2022 to Garden City Jeevitha Anathashrama (Jeevitha 

Ashrama), an all-community boys’ and girls’ orphanage, currently with 50 children 

between the age group of 4-16 years. 

 

 Due to the economic effects of the pandemic, orphaned children were among the 

most vulnerable groups faced with hunger and deprivation. Leo club of New 

Horizon college had taken an initiative  to help the under privileged by providing  

Groceries and essential toiletries. The students volunteer to donate generously for 

the cause. 

 
 



 

Despite fighting with the odds their heart-warming welcome was overwhelming. 

This visit was an unforgettable one for the students. This noble cause of spreading 

smiles and happiness among these less privileged children gave immense peace and 

happiness to our team of students. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Fun time with inmates 



The games played with kids made the environment lively and lighter. They spent 

some quality time with the children in the orphanage and it was the most worthwhile 

time ever spent. The students interacted with the children. All the children looked 

excited and joyful.  

 

The students handed over the grocery items and essential toiletries to the caretaker 

of the orphanage which was collected in the college. In the end snacks and 

chocolates were distributed to the children.  

 

Donated groceries to Jeevitashrama 



The visit and the interaction with those children made most of the students think 

how lucky they were. The team spent an hour with the children before saying 

goodbye to them. 

 

The outcome of the program: 

The visit had made our students empathetic and compassionate for the 

underprivileged and the needy ones. 
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